

Jasper Road Public School

Jasper Road, Baulkham Hills. NSW 2153
Telephone: 9639 6801 9639 6688 Fax: 9639 4487
Email: jasperroad-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Web: https://jasperroad-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

19 February 2020

Variety Sydney Zoo Fun Day

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

The Support Unit students have been invited to attend the Variety Sydney Zoo Fun Day on Wednesday 11 March 2020. We are lucky to have received free tickets to this event and enjoy a great day exploring the new Sydney Zoo together.

All students must wear their **sports uniform** including school hat and bring their recess, lunch and water bottles. Please ensure all items are clearly labelled with your child's name and class. Students are also asked to bring their medication and hygiene bag as needed.

Wristbands will be worn at all times as identification. The wristbands will be provided by the Sydney Zoo. Sydney Zoo has also advised that there may be a low level of noise and activity at this event. Parents and caregivers are encouraged to send noise-cancelling headphones for children who may be sensitive to this. Sydney Zoo ensures every effort to provide a fun-filled experience in a safe environment for all students present.

Students will be travelling to Sydney Zoo by bus and will depart from Jasper Road Public School at 8.15 am, returning to school at approximately 2.30 pm. The cost for the bus is **\$25.00 per student**.

Students are required to be at school by **8:00am SHARP** to ensure prompt departure. Students will be supervised by classroom teachers.

Please complete the permission note below and return it to the office by Wednesday 4 March.

Yours faithfully	
<u>Chan</u>	
Mr Craig Warner Principal	Mrs Elisa Marquez Assistant Principal, Support Unit
Variety Sydney Zoo Fun Day	
I hereby consent for my son/daughter in class to participate in the Variety Sydney Zoo Fun Day on Wednesday 11 March 2020 . I understand that my child's participation is optional.	
I have made an online payment on / / . My re	eceipt number is:
I have made a cash payment of \$25.00.	
NB: If payment has been made in cash please place payment in an envelope clearly marked with your child's name, class and the amount enclosed.	
Signature of Parent/Caregiver Date	